
 

 

Burnley Road 
Padiham  
BB12 8ST 

Wednesday 11th July 2024 

 

 

 
   Dear Families, 

 

 

I hope this letter finds you well. We have already reached that point in the year when I write out about 

end of term arrangements. 

 

We break up for the summer on Friday 19th July. The finishing times are as follows: 

 

Year10 students will be dismissed from Burnley Football Club at 12:30pm 

 

Year 9 students will be dismissed from school at 12:55pm 

 

Years 7&8 students will be dismissed from school at 12:45pm 

 

Students return to school on Tuesday 3rd September at the usual time of 08:30am, or earlier if they wish 

to join us for breakfast club (open from 7.45am). We will send out reminders towards the end of the 

holidays. Please ensure your child(ren) arrive in full school uniform, plus a school bag containing their 

lesson equipment. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support this year. I do hope you all get 

some family time together over the summer break. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Ruth England 

Headteacher 
 

 


